Illinois Department of Insurance

BRUCE RAUNER JENNIFER HAMMER
Governor Acting Director

Date: February 03, 2017

To: Insurance Education Providers licensed by the lllinois Department of Insurance
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Re: Course Roster Upload Fees

Fees collected by the NAIC's State Based Systems (SBS) allow the NAIC to maintain
and improve a wide-variety of functionality focused on providing time and cost savings
to Insurance Education Providers. Starting March 2, 2017, the fee to submit Continuing
Education (CE) course credits to the lllinois Department of Insurance will increase from
$0.50 per credit hour to $1.00 per credit hour. This increase brings the lllinois
Department of Insurance in line with all other jurisdictions that use SBS to collect CE
credits.

The latest version of SBS, SBS 2016, includes new functions that support multi-
jurisdiction provider and course applications as well as automated notifications to the
provider when courses are approved, credits are uploaded, etc. To learn more about
the cost-savings benefits offered by SBS, visit www.statebasedsystems.com. For
guestions please contact the NAIC Service Desk at 816-783-8500 or service@naic.org.



